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LICENSING ACT 2003
APPLICATION FOR A REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE FOR 

PIZZA ROYAL, 1 HOLYWELL STREET, CHESTERFIELD, S41 7SA 

For publication

1.0 PURPOSE OF REPORT

1.1 The purpose of this report is to request an adjournment of the 
Licensing Committee hearing in respect of the Review of the 
premises licence of Pizza Royal, 1 Holywell Street, Chesterfield, 
Derbyshire, S41 7SA.

2.0 APPLICATION 

2.1 The application for a review was submitted by Sgt 3402 
Winterbottom of Derbyshire Police, on the 13 November 2019.

2.2 The application for review is in relation to the prevention of 
crime and disorder and public safety licensing objectives. 

Meeting: Licensing Committee

Date: 8 January 2020

Cabinet portfolio: Health and Wellbeing

Report by: Meredith Ezard, Licensing Officer 



3.0 BACKGROUND

3.1 Following a Review of the premise license of Pizza Royal, 1 
Holywell Street, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, S41 7SA being 
requested the Police have returned to the premises as a new 
CCTV system has been installed. 

3.2 On 03.01.2020 PC Hussain went to Pizza Royal and found that a 
new CCTV system had been installed. However, due to its 
recent installation, only 8 days of footage had been recorded to 
date and he could not verify whether the new system can 
accommodate the full 28 day period of images. 

4.0 RECOMMENDATION

4.1    That the Licensing Committee adjourn this review to allow 28 
days to pass so the Police are able to check the CCTV system 
again, confirming that it now complies with the premises 
license condition. 

Meredith Ezard
LICENSING OFFICER

For more information on this report please contact the author, 
Meredith Ezard on 01246 345296, email 

meredith.ezard@chesterfield.gov.uk


